January 16, 1991
To: Emissions Testing Ad Hoc Group

From: Giny Nelhams

Please f£ind attached the above report for your review. We
would appreciate it if you would arrange for the shipment of
your respective components to Phillips as socon as possible.
Jimn Lyons is currently assisting us in approaching the
Pistricts for variances for component loading. I will be
getting in touch with the company contact people to determine
wvhich companias require variances, and to construct a list of
company individuals that deal with permits/variances.

2. CARB REQUEST FOR LOWERING TS50

The Stationary Source Division approached WSPA staff yesterdady
and asked us to discuss with the companies the possibility of
reducing TS0 in the fuel matrix for the emissions testing
study to a level lower than what is being suggested in the
Turner, Mason report. They fesl that Auto/0il is giving
information on emissions effaects of TS0, and they haed more
variation in TS50 in order to give them the same type of
information. They would like to have at least a 20 degree
reduction (while alloving scae reduction in T$90). The
gquestion they are posing is whether this type of reduction in
T50 is practical or realistic from a refining standpoint.
Both myself, Chuck and Bob Cunningham have told them that this
would lead to an unbalanced refinery situation, however, they
are persisting since they believe it is critical for the
purposas of the study and the regulation to hava lower T50.
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